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Janet Graham
Interventions / Interventions (CNSC/CCSN)
Application to extend the operation of Pickering Nuclear Generation Station
4/27/2024 4:32:05 PM

EXTERNAL EMAIL – USE CAUTION / COURRIEL EXTERNE – FAITES PREUVE DE
PRUDENCE

The application to extend the operation of Pickering Nuclear Generation Station Units 5 to 8
until December 31, 2026 should be denied. I strongly disagree with this proposed extension
as there is no effective way of storing nuclear waste and the Pickering Nuclear
Generation
Station Units 5 to 8 are located close to high population density areas.  It is too risky to
Ontarians and to the environment to continue to operate these units.

I urge you not to authorize this dangerous, risky application. I look forward to hearing your
denial of this application.




Best regards,
Janet Graham





